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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Safety Plan Update 
 

     Mr. Charles Laney/Mr. Andy Cantrell 
 

 Mr. Charles Laney along with Mr. Marty Cook from Pickering Environmental 
will share information regarding water testing at Tupelo Public Schools. 

 
 Andy Cantrell will give an update on our annual safety audit. Mr. Jeff 

Broaddus of Broaddus and Associates will be conducting the audit during 
the week of February 5th- 9th. They are planning to use a hybrid model of an 
audit as well as quality professional development with the Crisis 
Management Representatives from each campus. 
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